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CAUTION:External email.

I am a Washington State 73 year old retired teacher with over 43 years of teaching experience in the Washington
state schools.  Many of the teachers that have retired recently are plan 2 teachers who are getting a permanent
COLA built into their monthly retirement.

It is not right that Plan 1 Retired teachers do not have a permanent COLA as we taught along side with the Plan 2
and 3 teachers.  Most of us Plan 1 were teaching long before they began.

Please vote to provide the Plan 1 Retired teachers a Permanent COLA  to provide equality with the
Plan 2 and 3 Retired teachers of our state. Please support  the Plan 1 Retired teachers in Washington.

Thank you, Jean Simonson
                        4802 Edgeworth Dr. SE
                        Olympia, wash.  98501
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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